
TRINITY CATHOLIC SCHOOL          
            
THURSDAY BULLETIN

April 21, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians:

We hope you all had a wonderful Easter!
Congratulations to Silas in 2nd grade who received
the sacrament of baptism on Saturday! 

Day in Motion is only a week away. We have not met our goal so please help your
child(ren) brainstorm other people to contact as a sponsor: coaches, neighbors,
extended family members, parent’s friends, etc. Per our registration guidelines, each
student is required to earn at least $100 for this fundraiser, with many fabulous
incentives for going above and beyond the minimum requirement. Fundraisers such as
Day in Motion and Cow Plop help us to keep tuition costs low and provide assistance to
families in need. Please do your part to help us continue this mission!

We celebrated Ryas yesterday as the top earner thus far. He was treated to a
McDonald’s lunch. Several other students got a special treat for generating new funds
as well. We dressed in green to recognize Senor Froggy’s as our t-shirt sponsors and
wore jerseys to build excitement for the event. Our friends at Gonzaga University are
planning a day full of physical activity and fun! 

Cow Plop is our next event. Tickets are available in the office for you to collect if you
would like to begin selling. All tickets will go home next Thursday so please ask your
child about the envelope. We must account for each ticket so sign and return the
receipt included in your packet. We have another fabulous parent prize for the top
selling family! Thank you to the Zamora family for making this happen!

Several volunteer opportunities are available to assist with the Cow Plop fundraiser.
Please help to make this event a success and earn your required hours as well. The list
can be found on our website. 

MAP testing begins next week. This is the final round of testing for this year and is
important to demonstrate progress. Please make every effort to have your child(ren)
present, on-time, and ready to go!  DIsruptions to the testing schedule are difficult for
teachers to make-up, and we appreciate your commitment to helping with the collection
of data. 

Finally, if you have not fully completed the registration process, please do so as soon
as possible. Staffing decisions for next school year are underway and accurate
enrollment is needed. If you require tuition assistance, the FACTS application is due by
next week. Contact the office for assistance. 

Thank you for your continued support of Trinity!

Stacie Holcomb



Who:     Boys and Girls Ages 8-14
What:    FREE Football Camp
Where:  Gonzaga Prep
When:   June 11th 2022 (Register May 1st)
Why:     Come Join a Gonzaga Prep Alum and his teammates for a fun and educational 
              football camp. Free T-shirts for the first 125 kids. Lunch will be provided. Come 
              support Devin and his road to the NFL. He was once one of you sitting behind   
              the desk here in Spokane WA!!! 



2022 Middle School Summer Camp
August 14-19th 

Lutherhaven’s Shoshone Mountain Retreat

Our purpose is to provide and engaging environment, to invite Middle School Youth into
a relationship with God through intentional relationships, sacramental experiences, and
high adventure fun.  We strive to keep Jesus Christ at the heart and center of camp
seeking to celebrate the fullness of life with every breathe.

Camp is for current 6-8 graders (2021-2022 school year).  Cost of camp is $350 with a
$50 deposit required at time of registration.  Space is limited, when registration reaches
capacity a wait list will be created. *Registration opens April, 23rd at 8am


